

King George Crescent, Rushall, Walsall, West Midlands, WS4 1EG TEL: 01922 721081

Email: postbox@elmwood.walsall.sch.uk Website: www.elmwood.walsall.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mr. L. Cross, BA Hons. MSc, NPQH,

Deputy Headteacher: Mrs G Francis, BA Hon, NPQML Assistant Headteacher: Mr M Hawkes, BA Hons, NPQSL

LC/DEC 24th April 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

RE: UPCOMING INDUSTRIAL ACTION BY TEACHERS

Following further conversations with NEU members at Elmwood School, they have decided that they will continue to maintain their stance regarding industrial action on the following dates (27th April 2023 and 2nd May 2023). As a school community we will maintain the agreed timetable for our Year 11 pupils so there are no implications on their studies and experiences to support their social and emotional development, as well as their preparation for adulthood. This will therefore mean that pupils in Years 7-10 will not be required in school on these dates.

For those pupils in receipt of a free school meal, your child will be provided with this prior to leaving on the 26th April 2023, however with it being a Bank Holiday before the second strike date, a dedicated team of Teaching Assistants will deliver appropriate meals to your home.

Thank you for your continued support with this matter. As a school we are confident that we will address any potential lost learning.

Yours faithfully

MR L CROSS **HEADTEACHER**



INVESTORS IN PE©PLE™ We invest in people Gold

2020-2023



Team Teach Gold Award



